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Perforomist® Inhalation Solution 

 
Effective, Monday August 26, 2013, Providers are advised that 
Perforomist® Inhalation Solution has been added to the PACE list of 
inhalation solutions that are billable to Medicare Part B. As with other Part 
B billable inhalation solutions, PACE, at the request of the provider 
community, does not deny the claim, but returns a payment of 20%.  

In accordance with Program policy regarding Part B billable inhalation 
solutions, a Medical Exception may be granted if certain criteria are met. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions should be directed to Provider Services at: 1-800-835-4080. 


